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 									Dated the  21st  July 2015	

Dear 


	As per the DDRC Scheme, on setting up a DDRC, initial 3 years grant is provided under SIPDA Scheme for which proposals may be submitted by the DDRC with the recommendation of the District Magistrate.  Subsequent funding after 3 years to DDRCs is provided under DDRS Scheme for which proposal for grant are required to be sent with State Grant in Aid Committee recommendation alongwith prescribed documents.  Proposals for Grant-in-Aid by District Disability Rehabilitation Centres (DDRCs) whether funded under SIPDA scheme or under DDRS scheme of this Department is to be submitted offline.  Accordingly, this may kindly be noted and circulated to all DDRCs functioning in your State to submitting proposals offline for the current year 2015-16.  
	I shall be grateful if the proposals for the current year (2015-16) in respect of the DDRCs are sent with recommendation of DM’s/State Govt. Grant in Aid Committee as the case may be urgently. 
	with regards
Yours sincerely,



(Mukesh Jain)


To the Principal Secretary of all States as per list
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